


To whom it may concern 
 
As I am the owner of a business located in the Thompson Square precinct, I am concerned at the 
impact the Windsor Bridge replacement project will have upon my business in both the construction 
phase and after completion. 
After reading numerous reports and having spoken to RMS representatives personally there is no 
doubt in my mind that this project will have a negative effect on both my business prospects and 
also the value of the heritage buildings surrounding the effected area. 
In conclusion it would seem a more logical outcome to provide an additional river crossing in an 
alternative location, providing guaranteed traffic reduction through the heart of Windsor whilst also 
proving to be a prudent use of public funds. 
Thank you very much  
 

 




